DOCTORS PARK, Inc.

RECEIVED SEC. OF STATE 562 Shoup Avenue West Twin Falls, Idaho 83301 (208) 734-0388

88 FEB 5 AM 10 22

February 4, 1988

Secretary of State State of Idaho Room 203, Statehouse Boise, Idaho 83720

Dear Sir/Madam:

Enclosed please find a check in the amount of \$16.00 and the Annual Report Form to renew our corporate status.

Effective January 1, 1988, new corporate officers have been elected as follows:

Rodney D. Swartling, M.D., President Larry D. Maxwell, M.D., Past President Richard V. Smith, PhD., President-elect James E. Scheel, M.D., Secretary/Treasurer

If you have questions concerning this information, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Sharon L. Elison Administrator

SE/sle Enclosure